Freedom of Information Act 2000 
Your request for information has now been considered. The Council holds the information requested.
You asked:
I am trying to get a contact name of someone in the council that could give me advice on what business are closing in the city so I can use the information for recruitment purposes.
ANSWER:  This isn’t information that the Council would collect or hold in any systematic way. If there is a major closure likely to cause significant redundancies then we can and have responded directly by working with partners to try to find alternative jobs for individuals affected. However we wouldn’t have ongoing information about business closures. 
You may re-use the information under an Open Government Licence.
If you are dissatisfied with the handling of your request please write to: 

Information Governance 
Leicester City Council
Legal Services

1st Floor, 16 New Walk
Leicester, LE1 6UB
E-mail: info.requests@leicester.gov.uk 


